
Compliance Builder with Real Time 

Monitoring - Database 
 

The Compliance Builder with Real Time Monitoring - Database 

application provides management and control of any RDBMS-

based system, including SOL-based applications, batch systems 

and custom-developed DB applications. Compliance Builder - 

Database ensures that any changes or modifications to a 

monitored database are properly tracked in adherence to 21 CFR 

Part11 Compliance Builder - Database is designed to monitor data 

changes in Oracle database tables, record each change event and 

maintain an archive of all changed records. You can instruct 

Compliance Builder - Database to issue and route data change 

notifications, and to require an authenticated acknowledgement 

and sign-off. Compliance Builder - Database can monitor data 

changes on one or multiple Oracle databases. Users set up these 

easy-to-configure parameters via Compliance Builder - Database 

creates a corresponding Audit Table that mirrors the structure of 

the monitored table. Compliance Builder - Database also creates 

triggers that monitor the target table and transfers any data 

changes to the Audit Table. The transferred information includes a 

record of the change event as well as the complete record that 

was modified. 

Data Change Notifications can specify 

whether Compliance Builder - 

Database should issue and route 

notifications upon detecting database 

table changes. If notifications are 

issued, when a Data Change Event 

occurs, Compliance Builder - Database 

sends a notification to the address 

where the change originated, or to a 

specific pre-configured group. You can 

specify whether notification sign-off is 

required, and how long Compliance 

Builder - Database should wait before 

it "times out". 
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Real-time Database 

Compliance Monitoring 
 

Compliance Builder includes built 

in modules for monitoring files, 

databases, and SharePoint sites. 

Our database monitoring module 

allows you to manage and control 

any RDBMS-based system, 

including SQL-based applications, 

batch systems, and custom 

developed database applications. 

Our real-time database module 

facilitates monitoring all files 

Subject to 21 CFR part 11 

regulations. 
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Reporting  

Offers comprehensive 

database change reporting 

capability as a standard 

feature. The SQL Data 

Changes Report displays 

data from monitored 

RDBMS records in both 

summary and detail 

formats. You can 

optionally configure the 

report to display only 

selected database tables or 

fields, or only the old/new 

values of the data that was 

changed. 

About Xybion  
Xybion is a leading SaaS company dedicated to 
providing life sciences and health systems companies 
with innovative software solutions to accelerate the 
transformation of today’s inventions into tomorrow’s 
approved medicines, devices, and diagnostic tests 
designed to save lives and keep employees safe. Our 
intelligent cloud platform and software solutions help 
companies accelerate digital transformation of 
processes, speed up innovation, optimize operations, 
reduce compliance risks, and achieve significant cost 
savings.  
 
Xybion is serving over 160 customers in 29 countries 
including all the top 20 global biopharmaceutical  

 
companies. Xybion’s global scale and expertise brings 
employees around the world to help companies in life 
sciences, health systems, research institutions, and 
governments. We help companies digitally transform 
their regulated business operations. Our unique 
solutions focus on employee health and safety, 
integrated preclinical lab management, early-stage 
drug discovery, digital lab solutions, regulatory 
compliance, GRC, quality management, predictive 
compliance, content management, and systems 
validation. 
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Audit Tables  

If you change the structure 

of a table that Compliance 

Builder - Database 

monitors, all you need to do 

is recreate the 

corresponding Audit table. 

Compliance Builder - 

Database's "Recreate" 

function does this 

seamlessly: it creates a new 

Audit Table based on the 

new structure and 

preserves the old Audit 

Table 
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